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REMEMBRANCE DAY 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be having an assembly and pausing to 
observe a minute of silence on NOVEMBER 
9th. Poppies are available in the school office for 
students to purchase. Please remember our 
contributions directly support Canada’s 
serving and retired Veterans and their 
families, while ensuring Canada never forgets. 
 

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY POSTER AND 

LITERARY CONTEST 

 

Our students will be working on their 

submissions for this year’s Remembrance Day 

Contest.  All submissions are due no later than 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 8th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Mass 

 
Wednesday November 7 

11:00 a.m. 
(Please come and join us!) 

 
 
 
 
 
WOW!! Thank you so much to everyone who 
worked so hard collecting orders for our Little 
Caesars Pizza Kit Fundraiser! We raised a Total of 
$712.00 for our school! 
 

ANNUAL TERRY FOX RUN 
 
A HUGE THANK YOU to our students, staff, 
parents and community members who supported 
our Terry Fox Fun on September 27th.  The 
results have been tallied, and through the 
generous donations collected, our school has 
raised $297.00 towards the Terry Fox Foundation.  
Congratulations to all who participated in this 
year’s Terry Fox Run! 
 
 

POP & CHIP SALES 
 

Students raised $33.00 for FWL on October 29’s 

pop and chip lunch hour Sale! 
 
 
 

FUN FRENCH FACTS 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Approximately 60% of English 

words are of either French origin or 

Latin origin words that also exist in 

French! 

Encourage your child to be a 
lifelong learner of French! 

 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 

& GUARDIANS 

 
Some of the teaching staff have noted that parents 

are asking for their email or asking to be a friend 

on social media platforms.  

 

Please know that the teachers have been strongly 

discouraged by their union from entering into 

electronic communication with parents using 

email or social media. 

 

Please also know that should you attempt to 

contact teachers using email or social media that 

they will not be responding to either your 

messages or requests.  Please continue to reach 

out to staff via phone calls or notes to them, as 

well as to comment on your child’s work via 

FreshGrade.   

 

If you do need to email us (e.g., a photo has been 

requested), please send your communication to 

flhpmarn@alcdsb.on.ca and we will forward the 

information to the appropriate member of staff in 

a timely fashion. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PICTURE RETAKE DAY 

 
Picture retakes will be taken on MONDAY, 
NOVEMBER 12th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Armstrong’s Grade 5-8 

Students will be collecting donations 

for four Good Samaritan Boxes.  

Boxes will be for the following: 

Girl ages 2-4 

Girl ages 5-9 

Boy ages 2-4 

Boy ages 5-9 

 

Costs are $10.00 per box for 

shipping, any donations would be 

greatly appreciated.  

 

All due by November 15th 
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Grade 3 Students making new words with the 
interactive spinners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Intermediate Class working on Halloween Art 
 
 
 


